
June 10, 2024

Darrin W. Anderson, Sr., PhD, MS
President & CEO
Urban League of Philadelphia

Dear ULP Friends:

On behalf of the Urban League of Philadelphia, I would like to extend our deepest gratitude for
your presence at the 2024 Empowerment Gala and Scholarship Reception that took place on
June 7, 2024. Your participation made this event an outstanding success and truly memorable.

Your support and enthusiasm are instrumental in driving our mission to empower African
Americans and underserved communities, enabling them to achieve economic self-resilience,
parity, power, and civil rights. The evening was a celebration of community, resilience, and the
remarkable achievements of our scholarship recipients, and we were honored to share it with
you.

The engagement of our guests as well as the generous support from our sponsors are vital to
the continued impact of our programs and initiatives. Together, we are making strides towards a
more inclusive and equitable Philadelphia.

Thank you once again for joining us and for your unwavering support. We look forward to seeing
you at future events and continuing our journey together towards empowerment and positive
change.

Warm regards,

Darrin W. Anderson, Sr., PhD, MS
President & CEO
URBAN LEAGUE OF PHILADELPHIA


